
Great Brook School PTO Meeting Minutes


Thursday, November 21, 2019; 6:00 PM


Library, Great Brook School


Treasury Report – Little Caeser’s brought in about $1500, plus $175 credit to make right some 
errors on order delivery 
  
Box Tops deposits were made for $10.40 and $39.10 
  
November Halloween Party/Rollerskating had good attendance.  School made $690 – PTO 
made about $30.  Next rollerskating scheduled for 12/6. 
  
PTO to purchase new playground equipment – budget $200.00.  Some requests from students 
by grade included tetherball, four square ball, basketball, hula hoops, sleds, jump ropes (double 
dutch style).  Megan will coordinate with Bambi to place order on Amazon. 
  
Next year’s Little Caeser’s fundraiser to be held in February (exact schedule TBD by when we 
can get the best deal). 
  
Put up reminder about new Box Tops app on the Morning Show. 
  
Craft Fair scheduled for 11/30 9 AM – 2 PM.  Santa to be at town hall 10:30-12.  PTO will have 
table nearby to raffle wreath(s) made by Megan.  Maybe raffle either “scratch ticket” gift basket 
or do a 50/50 raffle.  Possibly recruit 8th graders to man table in exchange for service hours.   
  
Teacher appreciation day scheduled for 12/18. 
  
PTO cabinet needs to be inventoried/organized 
  
Grapevine’s “guiding good choices” program wants to license rights for $700 to screen mental 
health awareness/suicide prevention film, PTO contributions requested.  
  
On 12/17 GBS will be having a speaker to give a talk on kindness. 

The next PTO meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 9, 2020.


